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OFFICE MEMORANDUM

Subject: Price fixation of IV Fluids under DPCO, 2013.

A reference is invited to this Office’s O.M. of even number dated
04.03.2015 in which all concerned manufacturing/marketing companies of IV
fluids were requested to submit the PTR and MAT value for the month of
September, 2013 in the prescribed format alongwith copy of invoices.

2. This office has not received requisitioned data/information alongwith
copy of invoices as sought for vide above referred Office Memorandum.

3 It is once again requested that all manufacturing/marketing companies
may comply with the Office Memorandum latest by 01.04.2015. In absence of
data alongwith copy of invoices, NPPA would take appropriate action as
deemed fit.
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Copy to: Apex Pharma organizations i.e. OPPI, IDMA, AISSPMA, FICCI, Cll, IPA
FOPE and Federation of Parenteral Manufacturers for necessary action please.



